
 

 

FINAL 

Minutes 

of the Weare Planning Board  
Meeting of October 22, 2015 

 
 The meeting was called to order at 5:35 p.m. on site proposed for new paving by JMC at 
the east side of B&B Lane.  Present were Craig Francisco (chairman) (late), Frank Bolton, Ricky 
Hippler and Neal Kurk.  Also in attendance were Chris Brown and Mike Brown (applicants); 
Jerry Haynes, Bruce Fournier and Jack Dearborn (abutters); and Mike Dahlberg (surveyor). 

 The Board members inspected the area where the proposed paving was to take place, 
observing the dimensions, soil and slope of the area, as well as water run-off locations.   

 No motions were made nor votes taken. 

 The meeting adjourned at 6:19 p.m 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       Neal M. Kurk 
       Secretary 
 


